
CONSTRUCTION 
NOTICE 

 

 

Installation of an Emergency Generator 

 

What 
Installation of a new Emergency Generator at Niles Plant located 2141 
Sycamore Drive. 

When 
Construction for the new generator is anticipated to start on 9/30/19 with an 
estimated  completion  date  of  11/13/19.    The  working  hours  are  Monday 
through Friday from 7:00am to 4:00pm.  

Where 
The  emergency  generator  will  be  located  at  Niles  Plant  at  2141  Sycamore 
Drive. 

What to 
Expect 

 
Construction crews with excavators, backhoes, dump trucks, crew trucks 
and other hand tools will be digging and modifying equipment within the 
plant site.  The streets will remain open to traffic during the construction 
period but traffic and parking may be restricted.  The construction crews 
will make every effort to keep dust to a minimum.  Please expect an 
increased level of noise during the construction period. 
 

Contacts 

 
If you have any questions or concerns about the construction activities for 
this project, please call the Golden State Water Company Customer Service 
Center at (800) 999-4033. 
 

 
Golden State Water Company thanks you for your patience while we 

work to improve your water system. 
 
 

Golden State Water Company (GSWC) provides water to 
approximately one out of every 30 people in California.  Approximately 
one million residents in 75 cities and 10 counties receive their water 
through 253,000 service connections from GSWC. 
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